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ARTICLES OF AGREEMENT AND INCORPORATION 

/Know aft filru by ilpor Prefirids, That the Corporators hereinafter named have this day, and by these presents, formed a 

Corporation under and in pursuance of an Act of Congress approved February iSth, 1g01, entitled ."An Act to put in force in the Indian Territory certain 

provisions of the Laws of Arkansas relating to Corporations and to make said provisions applicable to said Territory," which said Act provides for 

incorporations for manufacturing and other lawful business purposes in the Indian Territory, and in evidence thereof do hereby execute the following 

. ,   9- Articles of Incorporation: 

FIRST: The name of said Corporation shall be 

SECON,Th The Oorpodt-ors aro� .C.-P 
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THIRD: The place of business is to be located at 

0441--7,1-,3’,  
and its office for the transaction of business shall be in. 6-.4, or at such other place as the Boarde4_ 

of Directors may select. 

FOURIsII: The general nature of the business proposed to be transacted by this Corporation is..   

to locate, purohate, lease, or otherwise aoquire lando mines, mineral 
olaimt, water rights ana franohises, mill sites, timberlands, liMestone 
quarries, and partioularly lands oontnining or bolieved to contain pe-
troleum and other oil springs and depoeite; to oarry on the busineas of 
searohing for, prospecting, preparing, producing, refining, piping, stora 
ing, transporting, supplying, buying, selling, manufacturing and dick-
tributing,petroleum and other oils and theiriproduote and by,Troduota.- 
To oonetruct,huild, operate* and maintain Oil ’Wells, refineriee, Mills, 
buildinge,-:maOhinery, plant, etores and.wa–ehoUseta To handle ’store, 
transport and prepare for market oils andeila)roduote and by-produOtS, 
and to etect, maintain and Operate refineries, mills, works, laboratories 
Work shops and dwelling houses for workmen And others. To Malt:feet:ire, 
buy, eon* import, . export: and generally deal in ’maohinery, ptmpt, drille, 
fusee, caps,: oandles,, implements and conveniences eatable for use in 
connection with the oil or mining business a Also to store and  trans-
port oil,:gaa, brims, and other mineral solutions and to make reasonable 
charges therefor. To buy, sell, and futnieh oil and gas for lighting, 
heating,-And other purposes. To lay down, oonstruot, and Operate pipe 
lines, tubes, tanks, pump stationsi oonneotions, fixtures, storage houses 
and suoh maohine–y, apperatas, and devices as may be necessary to operate 
such pipes and pipe-linee between various points. Alta, where ever per-. 
mitted by law, to have the right and power to enter upon various rights 
of way, easements, properties of all persons and corporations, and to 
have the  right to pay its pipes and pipe lines aaroae and under any 
public road, railroad, right :of way* street railroad, oatal or stream. 
To lay its pipes and pipe lines agrota and Under any street or alley in 
any incorporated city or town, with the consent and under the direction 
of the proper authorities of such cities or towns. Toebtain franchises 
rights and easements for the aboVe.purposea. To issue, secure, or offer 
for sale, and sell Or otherWiee dispose of :stooks, bonds* mortgagee and 
other obligations of its own or any other company: also that it have the 
lompower and authority by its mums= board of directors to buy and pur-
chase the same. It is the intention that the objeots, purposes, and-
pOwere specified in the olaused contained in this Fourth paragraph shall, 
°toot  when otherWite expressed in said paragraph, be nowise limited or 
yeetrioted by reference to or inference from the terms of any other 
clause of this LOT any other paragraph in this °hatter,  but that the ob-
jects, purposes, and powers epeoified in each of the olaused of this . 
Paragraph shall be regarded as independent objects, purposes and powero. 
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